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I STRONGLY OPPOSE changing Oregon's voting system from its current vote by 

mail system. Voting by mail has allowed very little fraud, and enables many people to 

carefully consider the persons and issues put to each ballot in the comfort of their 

home. More eligible voters are able to vote with a vote by mail system due to the 

flexibility of choosing the day and time when the ballot is filled out. This system works 

very well and there is no need to change it! 

 

Suggestions to change this system feels like a power grab from those who would like 

to make voting harder for folks and I for one stand firmly in opposition to those 

nefarious efforts. Keep Oregon's Vote By Mail system! 


